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The Board of Directors
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13 August 2012

Dear Sir,

Auditor's Letter to the Management of Management and Resources Development Initiative
(MRDI) for the year ended 30 June 2012

We have pleasure in informing you that we have completed the audit of the Financial Statements of
Management and Resources Development Initiative (MRDI) for the year ended 30 June 2012. We now
attach hereto a Memorandum containing the major issues that came to our notice during the course of
our audit.

We have conducted the audit in accordance Bangladesh Standards on Auditing. In planning and
performing the audit we have reviewed and assessed the internal control environment of the organization
with a view to establishing a basis for placing reliance on such control system of the entity and also to
determining the scope and extent of our work in connection with the said audit.

The accompanying Memorandum contains our observations with respect to financial, general and
administrative matters and internal control, which came to our notice during the course of our audit. The
review of internal controls as well as tests of compliance with applicable policies, procedures, rules and
regulations revealed certain instances of errors and omissions, weaknesses and non-compliance with the
laws and regulations. These are reported under the caption "Details of Audit Findings". Each finding
contains four parts, viz.-
i. Fact (What actually happened);
ii. Effect (What harm was caused for not complying with the standard practice);
iii. Recommendation (That corrects the cause and the condition as applicable); and
iv. Management Response (Comments of the Management on the finding).

These matters have been offered as our suggestions for conslderation of the Management of MRDI as
part of the on-going process of modification and improvement of internal controls and of monitoring
compliance with financial and administrative practices and procedures as laid down in applicable polices
procedures, rules and regulations.

Finally, we take this opportunity to express our appreciation for the courtesy and cooperation extended to
our representatives during the course of our audit. We would be pleased to discuss further our
suggestions and comments and assist in their implementation, if they are considered appropriate.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

~~

~~~~un Nabi, FCA
Partner
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